
 
Parish of St. Ultan 

BOHERMEEN                                                          CORTOWN                                                          BOYERSTOWN  
EPIPHANY OF THE LORD                                                                       6TH JANUARY 2019  
E-mail:bohermeenparish1@gmail.com                                   Office Tel: 046 907 3805                                               www.bohermeenparish.ie 
Fr. Andy Doyle. P.P .                                                                           Mon-Fri 9.30-1.00                                                         Fr. P.A. Mackin P.E. 

BOHERMEEN     Sat. 5th Jan 2019   6.30pm Vigil Mass-James & Paddy Shaffrey-Ann. Mass 

     -Christopher Bennett & decd family members 

     -Pat & Molly King-Ann. Mass 

 Sun. 6th Jan. 11.30am Mass-Epiphany of the Lord—Joe McDonnell-2nd Anniversary 

 Mon-Fri.   9.30am Mass 

 Sat. 12th Jan.   6.30pm Vigil Mass-Maureen Fitzgerald-1st Anniversary 

 Sun. 13th Jan. 11.30am Mass-James & Bridget McMahon-Ann. Mass 

        -John Daly-4th Anniversary 

       

BOYERSTOWN     Sun. 6th Jan.2019  9.00am Mass-Epiphany of the Lord  

 Sun. 13th Jan.  9.00am Mass-Helen Coffey-Ann.Mass 

 

 

CORTOWN    Sun. 6th Jan.2019 10.15am Mass-Epiphany of the Lord  

 Sun. 13th Jan. 10.15am Mass-Nicholas Heary-2nd Anniversary 

    

 

BOHERMEEN €502.04     CORTOWN  € 132.83                                                     BOYERSTOWN   €98.70 

BUILDING FUND €2906.00                                                                                            PRIESTS OFFERINGS  €481.00 

Thank you for last weeks collection and to all who contribute weekly, monthly, yearly or by standing order.      

ST. PAUL’S MISSAL 2019 are available for our Ministers of the Word, in the Sacristy. 

 

OUR FINANCIAL YEAR ended on December 31st. The new boxes of envelopes will go out in January. Our thanks to all who send in 

their annual contributions at this time. 

 

ST ULTANS GFC present TREVOR SMITH AND FRIENDS IN LOW PLACES, Europe's number 1 Garth Brooks Tribute Band in 

the Knightsbrook Hotel Trim on Saturday 9th February 2019 . Doors open at 8pm with show at 8.30 pm. Tickets are available 

through both the ladies and the men's club committees. We are also making available a number of VIP tables and have a number of 

sponsorship options. For any information or general ticket sales please contact Claire at 087 644 1629, Ailish at 087 290 9220, Tomas 

at 087 740 3687 or the club phone at 083 822 0079. Many thanks for the continued support for both our clubs. 

OPERATION TRANSFORMATION NATIONAL WALK DAY - Saturday 12th January. All ages and abilities welcome. Children 

must be supervised by an adult. Walkers are welcome to join Parkrun in Blackwater Park, Navan on the day. Parkrun is a free 5km 

timed course which takes place every Saturday at 9.30am. You will need to register for FREE online before attending.  

ST. VINCENT DE PAUL SOCIETY wish to thank all those who contributed so generously to the Annual Christmas Collection. Also 

a big thank you to all who support us in many ways both at Christmas and throughout the year. Your  contributions as always make a 

big a big difference to people’s lives.  Free Phone Telephone No 1800 677 777.  

YOUNG ADULT RETREAT "Do not be afraid to dream great things" (Pope Francis) La Verna Franciscan Sisters, Ballinderry, Mull-

ingar on Sat 12th Jan 2019 (9.45 am -5 pm) An invitation to come apart and explore God's call.  Donation - lunch and tea included. 

Contact Sr Una 090 648 1666 or Fr Shane 057 932 2244.  Email: youthretreats@gmail.com 

 

On behalf  of Fr. Doyle, Fr. Mackin and the Parish Pastoral Council, we would like to wish all our Parishioners near and 

far a blessed and  peaceful New Year. 
 

 

 

 

 

MINISTERS OF THE WORD BOHERMEEN: HELEN MALLON, GERALDINE MCHUGH 

EUCHARISTIC MINISTERS BOHERMEEN:  JENNIFER REILLY, JULIE YORE, JOE MURTAGH, SEAMUS COSTELLO 

MINISTER OF THE WORD BOYERSTOWN: DAVID KEYES                 EUCHARISTIC MINISTER BOYERSTOWN: 

MINISTER OF THE WORD CORTOWN:        FRANCES TALLON        EUCHARISTIC MINISTER CORTOWN: MICHAEL DAVIS 

We welcome into our Parish the following babies who were baptised during the month of  December: 

LIAM CATHAL MCLOUGHLIN, AARIA BRIGITTE HOLDEM, BILLY SEAMUS LYNSKEY, CHLOE HELEN GILL, 

 AODHÁN IAIN HARRISON-MCCORKINDALE& OISÍN STEPHEN ROGERS. 

mailto:youthretreats@gmail.com

